
Join the Southfield Commission on Senior Adults (COSA) for a community 
conversation about the needs of Southfield’s seniors. The community 
conversation is the next step as the city works to be designated as an AARP 
Age Friendly Community and will focus on discussing improvements in the 
following areas:

•	Outdoor spaces and buildings;
•	Transportation;
•	Housing;
•	Social participation;
•	Respect and social inclusion;
•	Civic participation and employment;
•	Communication and information; and
•	Community support and health services.

Significant work has already been done to compile input from residents in 
each of these areas. The next Community Conversation will continue to 
gather information for the development of Southfield’s plan. Let your voices 
be part of the conversation!

For more information or to register for the Community Conversation, 
contact Southfield Human Services at (248) 796-4540 or e-mail 

Rhonda Terry at rterry@cityofsouthfield.com.

Community Conversation on 
the Needs of Senior Adults

September 12 l 6-8 p.m.
Southfield Pavilion, 26000 Evergreen Road

The Southfield Commission on Senior Adults invites you to attend the


